2016 Corbitt Family Reunion

It's more than you, it's more than me, we are a family

Keeping You Informed

Chairperson's Message

Greetings, Family! We are so honored to come together and present to you the 2016 Corbitt Family Reunion. Please expect a praiseworthy weekend of fellowship and cheer. This is the first in a series of newsletter updates that will be provided with the goal of keeping you informed and hopefully excited about next summer's event.

2016 Executive Committee Members

Who's Helping Me To Get This Event Achieved?

Kelvin Mack: Vice Chairperson, 1st grandson of Karen Corbitt

Tariq Johnson: Technologist, 4th grandson of Leomia Corbitt

Walee: Communications, 1st grandson of Leomia Corbitt

Please make plans to meet in South Jersey!

Thank you, and we are looking forward to seeing you,

Teresa Corbett Supplee Chairperson - 2016 Corbitt Family Reunion Committee

Questions or comments? Email $\underline{GandLCorbitt@gmail.com} \text{ or call } 908-822-7015$



Volume 1, Issue 1, November 23, 2015



Teresa Corbett Supplee, Chairperson, 2016 Reunion Executive Committee

January 22, 2016 \$35 registration fee due

Click on this reservation link to make your online hotel reservations:

Book your group rate for Corbitt Family Reunion